
Increased Gas Usage Advisory 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Property Owner, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an increased gas usage 

observed at your property located at [Insert Property Address]. Our records indicate that your gas 

consumption has risen significantly over the past month. 

We urge you to review your gas appliances and ensure they are functioning efficiently. Factors 

such as leaks, malfunctioning appliances, and increased usage can contribute to higher 

consumption. 

Please consider the following actions: 

• Inspect all gas appliances for leaks and ensure they are properly maintained. 

• Consult with a qualified technician for a thorough check-up of your gas system. 

• Keep track of your monthly usage to better understand your consumption patterns. 

Taking proactive measures will not only help you manage costs but also ensure safety within 

your property. If you have any questions or require assistance, please feel free to contact us at 

[Insert Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


